
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

10th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

PE lessons 2024 / 2025 

 

This year our PE lessons will be taking place on Wednesday and will be off site at The Leisure Box in 

Brierfield. The lessons will take place at the following times; 

 

Blacko, Pendle, Slaidburn, Downham: 9am – 11am 

Hodder, Ribble, Wyre: 1pm – 2.45pm 

 

The students will be transported to The Leisure Box on the school mini buses and transport / lunches will 

not be affected.  If your child has an appointment on a Wednesday, please inform your child’s form tutor 

and your child will stay in school on that day.  

Please could we also request that you send your child to school in full PE kit on Wednesdays. 

 

Yours Thankfully, 

 

 

R Ali 

Curriculum Lead for PE.  
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